
ANNOUNCEMENT  

• CYPRUS TRADING CORPORATION PLC 

• WOOLWORTH (CYPRUS) PROPERTIES PLC 

• ERMES DEPARTMENT STORES PLC 

 

Further to our announcement dated 22 July 2020, we would also like to inform 

interested shareholders and investors that next week we will be ready to provide all 

additional details, which are now being prepared. 

This small delay is due to the volume and complexity of transactions. 
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Nicosia, 28 July 2020 


